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This week, a holiday maker has 

discovered a long lost, underwater 

camera while visiting Watergate Bay 

and he wants to find its owner. 

He boy was on the beach with his family 

when he found the camera floating in the 

sea. 

Johnny Redgrave, a 12 year old school 

boy from London, has been visiting 

Watergate Bay ever year since he was a 

small baby.  He was searching for crabs 

when a huge wave knocked him into the 

water.  “I love coming to the beach,” he 

told us, ” but I never expected to find 

anything like this.  It really made my 

day.” 

After finding the relic, Johnny and his 

family got the film developed with 

astounding results.  The photographs 

showed some very strange goings on 

under the sea. 

 

A photograph Johnny Redgrave claims to have come 

from the camera. 

Here at the South Shropshire Journal, 

we have sent the photograph for 

analysis.  Could it be a hoax like the 

Cottingley Fairies which took years to 

uncover? 

 

Elsie Wright and Frances Griffiths’ image of the fairies 

they later admitted were not real. 

Johnny Redgrave has given us full access 

to the photographs and stranger still has 

asked us to find the owner. 

Some of the photographs appear to show 

various children who have found the 

camera.  Each one has taken a 

photograph of themselves and all the 

previous children who had found it.  

When analysed closely, the photograph 

reveals a young man from the Edwardian 

times. It is this person or persons family 

that Johnny would like to trace. 

 

The original owner. 

 

If anyone has any information regarding 

the identity of the man in the 

photograph, please email the news desk 

at 

southshrophirejournalnewsdesk@outloo

k.com  
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